
   

Welcome to St. George Church 
A Parish with Spirit and Heart! 

 

74 Old Glenwood Rd. West Falls, NY 14170-9704 

Web: www.stgeorgercchurch.org   Email: stgeorge.wf@gmail.com 

Phone: (716) 652-3153    Fax: (716) 687-1336    Faith Formation Office: (716) 652-0126 

Msgr. Jim Wall, Pastoral Administrator & Sacramental Minister 

Kathy Kita, Pastoral Associate & Director of Faith Formation 
 

Week of July 3, 2016 
 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
 

Faith Moment Reflection 
 

by Christ the King Seminary 

 
“Come and see the works of the Lord” is our invitation from the Psalms today. Come 

and see that he changed the river into dry land so His people could easily walk 

through. Today, come and see new mothers being cared for at the St. Gianna Molla 

house. Come and see people being fed at the Response to Love Center. Come and see 

former prisoners helping the community through Peaceprints Ministries. 

Examples are all around us of good people answering God’s invitation and doing His 

work. When we see veterans being honored, or an elderly person receiving a visitor, 

we are witnessing the will of God at work. Look around today at the good things 

and good people in your life. And take a moment to stop and thank God. God always 

hears your prayers and is always offering His kindness.  

What blessings have you received from Him?  

What can we “come and see” in your life? 

 

This Faith Moment was provided by Christ the King Seminary. You can listen to Faith Moments on 

WLOF 101.7 FM, WBEN radio 930 AM, or at www.faithmomentsonline.org. 

http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com
http://www.buffalodiocese.org/st-gianna-molla-center
http://www.buffalodiocese.org/st-gianna-molla-center
http://responsetolovecenter.com/
http://peaceprintswny.org/
http://www.faithmomentsonline.org/


   

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, July 2 5 pm Mary Ann & Leonard Kryszak, by the Estate 

Sunday, July 3 8:30 am Loretta Ellis, by Diane Ellis & family 
Sunday, July 3 11 am Deceased members of the Hauser & Danheiser families, by 

Joseph Hauser 
Monday, July 4 8 am In Thanksgiving for and Honoring all Fathers 

Tuesday, July 5 8 am In Thanksgiving for and Honoring all Mothers 

Wednesday, July 6 8 am Communion Service and Novena 

Thursday, July 7 8 am Communion Service 

Friday, July 8 8 am In Thanksgiving for and Honoring all Fathers 

Saturday, July 9 5 pm Kathryn Drexel, by Julia Neeb 

Sunday, July 10 8:30 am Michael R. Kasprzyk, by Jim & Nancy Sojka 

Sunday, July 10 11 am Richard Brobeil, by Jim & Nancy Sojka 

 

 
 

A Note from the Editor: 
We’re revising our bulletin Prayer List to include only the names of our parishioners. Prayer 
requests for friends, family, and others will be published in a Prayer List on our bulletin board 
in the Gathering space, and on our parish website at stgeorgercchurch.org/prayer-
requests, for up to four weeks. After being listed in the bulletin for 4 weeks, individual’s names 
will be removed from the bulletin’s prayer list, unless you let us know that an individual who is 
coming off the list still needs our prayers. 
Call or email the office if you have a question about this change, or if you have a prayer request. 

Thanks for your understanding! 
 
 

Doris Ellis, Jean Chilson, Don Murray, Rita Kowalik, and Father Dan. 
 

 

Our Bread of Life Outreach Center is hosting a Community 
Health & Wellness Fair & Blood Drive on Saturday, July 9th 
from 10am - 2pm in conjunction with the Colden Farmer’s 
Market. Come meet folks from UNYTS, Independent Health, 
health care providers and lots more. The GOURMASIAN BISTRO 
Food Truck will be serving up fresh, healthy food choices. Make an appointment to donate 
blood at 512-7940 (event 000276) or online at UNYTS.org. Walk-ins are welcome!  
 

ALTAR FLOWERS THIS WEEKEND are in rememberance of Christine 
Habicht Kujawa, and what would have been 14 years of marriage. Thank you, 
Brian Kujawa, for enhancing our worship with the beauty of God’s flowers! 

 
THE MEMORARE CHAPEL CHIMES are missed by many! Conor Schneider is 
currently researching a replacement for our broken chime system in the Chapel.  

The next First Friday Mass is August 5th at 8:00 am in the Chapel. 

Confession: Saturday from 4:00 - 4:30 pm 
 

http://stgeorgercchurch.org/prayer-requests
http://stgeorgercchurch.org/prayer-requests
file:///C:/Users/St.George/Google%20Drive/Bulletin/2016/breadoflifecolden.org
http://unyts.org/


   

GET YOUR CHICKEN BBQ DINNER TICKETS NOW! 
 

It’s only $10.00 for a delicious Krolick’s ½ chicken, salt potatoes, 

salad, roll, dessert and beverage. And, don’t forget—dinner tickets make 
great gifts, too! 
 

We need more volunteers to serve in the dining room and more 
desserts—please share your time and talents in whatever way you’re able to! 
 

THEME BASKETS ARE TRICKLING IN – THANK YOU! We still need 
more, so please get them in to us soon. Your creativity and generosity 
always make our Theme Basket Auction a huge success! 
 

Sunday, July 17th Noon ‘til 4 pm or until sold out. 
Questions? Call Alice at 655-3420. 

 

This is our biggest fundraiser of the year, and your participation at any level helps us 
succeed.  Let’s do this! 

 

The Society of St. Vincent de Paul welcomes 8-13 year olds to its 
summer camp, located on a beautiful beach on Lake Erie in Angola, NY. 
Campers will enjoy swimming, crafts, nature activities and sporting events in 
a Christian camp environment. Five one-week sessions begin July 10th! 
Visit www.svdpwny.org/summercamp.html to learn more. Our SVdP 
conference would like to sponsor 2 youths for camp this year. Call the 

rectory at 652-3153 if your son or daughter is interested in going to camp. 
 

CELEBRATE WORLD YOUTH DAY WITHOUT LEAVING THE COUNTRY!  
Come join in the spirit of the upcoming international youth festival right 
here in Western New York! Designed especially for teens, the event includes 
pizza and games, talks by Carrie Ford, youth skits, great music, Eucharistic 
adoration and procession, Mass with Bishop Grosz and a bonfire. Mark your 
calendars and invite friends to join you on Saturday, July 30th beginning 
at 4:30 pm at Christ the King Seminary, 711 Knox Road, East Aurora. 
Find out more at www.dobyouth.org, or call Elaine Ahles at 942-3403. 
 

In the Gospel today, we see how Jesus sent his Apostles out two by two.  
In this spirit, the Society of St. Vincent de Paul members “go out two by  
two” to visit those who are poor and needy in their homes. It is there, in  
the family setting, that Vincentians listen, offer humble advice, and render  
assistance.  Know that the members of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul bring 

your gift directly to the poor and suffering. As our benefactors, you share in this gift of 
giving. Thank you and God Bless all. 
 

We hope all the Fathers enjoyed their pies!! A special thank you to all 
who purchased them and to all the wonderful bakers. Rosary Altar Society 
realized a profit of $457.00. 
 

http://www.svdpwny.org/summercamp.html
http://www.dobyouth.org/


   

A PRAYER FOR INDEPENDENCE DAY 
 

Blessed is the nation whose God is the Lord.  Psalms 33: 12 

Eternal God, stir our minds and stimulate our hearts with a high sense of patriotism 
on this Fourth of July. May all that this day symbolizes renew our faith in freedom, 
our devotion to democracy, and redouble our efforts to keep a government of the 
people, by the people, and for the people truly alive in our world. 

Grant that we may highly resolve on this great day to dedicate ourselves anew to the task of 
ushering in an era when good will shall live in the hearts of a free people, justice shall be the 
light to guide their feet, and peace shall be the goal of humankind: to the glory of your holy 
name and the good of our Nation and of all mankind. Amen. 

~Prayer offered in Congress by Rev. Edward G. Latch, D.D. Wednesday, July 3, 1974~ 

* * * 
The parish office will be closed on Independence Day, Monday, July 4th 

Enjoy a safe and relaxing weekend, everyone! 
 

OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible, so 
we can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Last week’s Sunday 
Offerings totaled $3,295.00. We sincerely appreciate your continuing generosity! 
 

CKS SUMMER DINNER LECTURE SERIES CONTINUES WEDNESDAY, JULY 6TH 

How do we reconcile an all-loving God with suffering in our world? How can we find 
meaning and purpose in our suffering; and how can we recognize God's mercy in the midst 
of the suffering in our own lives and in the world? 
  

“God's Mercy in the Midst of Suffering” will be presented by seminary alum, Eileen 
Warner. Our discussion will offer hope and an appreciation of God's mercy, as well as an 
understanding of how we are called to be bearers of his mercy to others.  
 

Dinner is at 5:45 pm; the lecture is from 6:45-8:30 pm in the main dining room. 
Dinner plus lecture: $35 per person Lecture only, with coffee and dessert: $25 per 
person 
 

To register, please contact Gayle Mann at (716) 805-1438, or gmann@cks.edu. 
 

RHYTHM DRUM CIRCLE! Please join us on Sunday, July 10th, at 7 pm in the parish 
Picnic Shelter (parish hall if it’s raining). All ages and experience levels are 
welcome. Drums/rhythm instruments are provided or bring your own. Walk-ins are 
welcome, but please sign-up ahead of time, especially if you need to reserve a 
drum. For more info, call Lisa at 597-5894 or email lisamjdoun@aol.com. 
 

UPDATE YOUR PARISHIONER INFORMATION ONLINE Do you have 
a name, address, email address or phone number change we should 
know about? Let us know! Visit stgeorgercchurch.org/update and fill 
out the online form.  If you’re not yet registered with our parish, please 

call the office at 652-3153, stop in during office hours, or email stgeorge.wf@gmail.com. 

mailto:gmann@cks.edu
mailto:lisamjdoun@aol.com
http://stgeorgercchurch.org/update
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com

